
Tuesday 16 April 2024

Dear families

Year 9 Parent Consultation Evening

THURSDAY 2nd MAY 2024

I am delighted to invite you to our Parent and Carer Evening for Year 9 students on Thursday 2nd May

2024. Bookings are between 4pm and 7pm in our main hall.

These meetings are an important opportunity for you to gain an insight into the progress your child

has made so far this year and to talk to their teachers about how to support them further. We feel it

is essential to attend and this is especially important at the start of GCSEs.

Your child will need to know your availability between 4pm - 7pm as they are booking 5- minute

appointments directly with their class teachers: these will be recorded in their planners for your

reference. To allow transition between appointments pupils will leave 5 minutes between each

consultation meeting. At the end of the evening there are computers available to select the option

choices for the next academic year.

The evening is also an opportunity to speak to your child’s form tutor and/or the pastoral team about

any general successes or concerns you may have, and discuss how your child can be best supported

to make excellent progress in Year 9.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email on: e.reddy@gfcs.uk

Otherwise, we look forward to welcoming you to Greyfriars.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Reddy
Year Leader of Year 9


